
Transparency Initiative Coordinating Committee (TICC) 
April 2016 Report 
 

 

The TICC held its April conference call on the 5th. Final results from the TI member survey were 

reviewed and it was recommended that some of the qualitative quotes from that survey be 

included in our marketing materials. A final version of the results was prepared later in April. It 

will be distributed to the AAPOR Council, to all TI members, and copies will also be made 

available during the TI Open House that will be held during the annual conference. There was 

additional discussion of plans for the TI Open House, and additional reporting from TICC 

members of outreach work with non-members. We also discussed succession plans for a new 

Chair of the TICC. Several TICC members are rotating off the committee in May and plans are 

also under way to identify new members to replace them. These will be announced during the 

annual conference next month.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 


